
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 7/2/2014 1:49:30 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: just left you a VM 

We are seeking guidance on how to address the local government notification component of 
our upcoming self-report on the requalification issue for plastic fusion. 

Could you give me a call at your convenience (but before Monday?) 

Thanks Ken. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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